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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA
From: Kevin Marsh, ACOC Representative
Subject: Instruction for choosing the preferred title for choreographic works (RDA 6.2.2.4)

ACOC thanks CCC for this proposal to revise the instructions relating to choreographic works to
reflect both existing practice and the examples in RDA.

We note that, to improve user access, it may also be desirable to apply this exception to other types
of works which have become better known in another language and/or which have undergone
extensive adaptation.



